Notice and Call of a Special Meeting of the
Stoneville Town Council

A special meeting of the Stoneville Town Council has been called by
Mayor Kathy Stanley-Galvan.

The meeting will be held on Monday, November 25, 2024, at 5:00PM in
the Council Chambers located at 101 Smith Street.

The purpose of the Special Meeting is as follows:

1. To hold a closed session pursuant to NCGS 143-318.11(a)
(3) to consult with the Town Attorney, and (6) Personnel

This is the 21st day of November, 2024.

KGW&& ondog-Gallyar,

Kathy S‘Eamey-Gal\‘rJn, Mayor




